
Dear Parents/Carers 

Firstly, thank you for all your hard work and understanding during what has been very 

unusual circumstances. I hope that you have found our home learning and weekly phone 

calls helpful. 

After twenty five and half years at Ellen Tinkham school it is time for me to retire, so 

I will not be returning to college in September. During my years at school I have been 

privileged to meet and work with amazing people and will be leaving with lots of very 

happy memories including Proms, Residentials and performing Shakespeare plays on 

stage with our very special young people. 

I wish you and your families every good wish for the future and hope that when the 

situation allows I will be able to go into college and say goodbye in person to the 

students. 

I hope you all have a good and safe summer. 

Yours 

Pam  

  


